Autumn Ridge Shingle guidelines

Due to the increased number of Architectural Review requests for roof replacements, the
Board of Directors would like to clarify our color standard. A replacement roof color
should be consistent with the original color, "Weathered Wood", chosen by our
neighborhood developer. To maintain the aesthetic appeal of the community, we do not
plan to change the existing shingle color.

We understand that all shingle manufacturers do not use the same color descriptions. For
this reason, all Architectural Review requests should include the color selection as well
as the manufacturer (and shingle line if applicable). For example, we recently approved
"Driftwood" from the Owens Corning Oakridge® Shingles line (Disclaimer: This is not
an endorsement by the Board.



